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I. Informational Report on 2002 Field Regulation and Enforcement Activities

Juno Pandian, Enforcement Manager; Tracy Eichenlaub, Well Program Specialist; Jerry Rodgers,

Eastern Region Manager; and Darrell Hedin, District 18 Watermaster, reported to

Commissioners on the past year’s surface water regulation, well program activity, and formal

enforcement.



WRC Work Session Minutes
June 27, 2003
Page 2

I1. Informational Report on Artificial Recharge and Aquifer Storage & Recovery Projects
in Oregon

Barry Norris, Technical Services Division Administrator; Donn Miller, Hydrogeologist; and
Richard Marvin, Hydrographer, updated the Commissioners on alternatives for applicants to
store water below ground in natural aquifer systems. They described the two methods available
— artificial recharge, and aquifer storage and recovery — highlighting ongoing projects and
potential areas for future projects.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane K. Addicott
Commission Assistant



